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CAWP is proud to announce the CAWP Cares program for the summer of 2022.
The Association respects the hard work and dedication of the men and women on job sites.  The CAWP
Cares program includes a drawstring bag filled with items specifically selected for these workers’ physical
and mental well-being. The package is designed to help recipients take care of themselves physically and
mentally on the job.  Included in the bag are practical items to have one hand while working out-of-doors,
safety accessories, and an insert with stress-reduction techniques. 

There is a nominal charge of $5.00 per care package, valued at $20.00. All monies raised through this
program will go directly into the Brandon Chaney CLC scholarship fund.  Developed in 2008 by the CAWP
Constructors Leadership Council (CLC), this scholarship was named in memory of Brandon Chaney, an
aspiring third-generation heavy/highway construction professional who died at the age of 16 in an
automobile accident.  The scholarship is awarded yearly to the top-ranking first-year apprentice in each of
the four heavy and highway apprenticeship programs in western Pennsylvania.

Members who sign up for the CAWP Cares program will also have a chance to win coffee and donuts
delivered to a specified job site by CAWP employees.

Request CAWP Cares packages for your field workers today! Limit 50 packages per company. You will be
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notified when your care packages are available for pickup at the CAWP office.  Should you have questions,
or wish to order more, please contact Emily at emilym@cawp.org for more information.

ORDER CAWP CARES PACKAGES

The purpose of the 1391 report is to obtain state employment, apprentice, and on-the-job trainee workforce
data.  This report only applies to contractors who perform PennDOT contracts.  Subcontractors must
submit a report for the eligible PennDOT federal-aid projects. 

Click here for the instructions for submitting the FHWA-1391.  Deadline to submit is August 17, 2022.

Support your highway construction industry and SPONSOR A TEE OR GREEN at
the 2022 CAWP Annual Golf Outing!

BECOME A SPONSOR
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